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School Board Report
August 2021

Enrollment

2021/2022
June 17 August 19 Totals

Returning Students 243 326

New Student Returning Family 4 14

New Student New Family 23 85

425 
students

New Families 17 60

Returning Families 138 188
248   

families

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2021/2022 TBD
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Currently, PACE is focused meeting the demand of enrolling families.  The team is busy 
creating student learning plans, ordering materials, and checking out technology and 
materials to families.

PACE Outreach
 

Advertising continues on multiple platforms, including Facebook, YouTube, and Google 
AdWords.  It is primarily focused on Facebook ads and retargeting families who have 
viewed at least one ad.

August 19, 
2020

247
31

319
203
149
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Staff are working full-time at the Learning Centers and following masking and social 
distancing recommendations.  We continue to offer appointments in-person, by video, and 
by phone to meet the individual needs of families. 

School Improvement
 

PACE will have our accreditation review during the 2021/2022 school year.  Cognia 
(formerly known as AdvancEd) is scheduled for April of 2022.  

The first PACE inservice of the year will be in early November.

Appreciations
 

Thank you, Curtis D., for volunteering your time at the Anchorage Learning Center.


